
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

September 3, 2019 
 

Chairman Welka called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag. Supervisor Lee was present, as were, Solicitor Tim 
Sennett, Zoning Office Administration Assistant Cass, Engineer Jonas, Secretary Yeast, 
and eight interested persons. Supervisor Davis was absent. 
 
Chairman Welka explained that the purpose of this hearing is to receive public input regarding a 
request to transfer PA Liquor License #R-10824 from Millcreek Township to The Imperial 
Buffet, Inc’s facility at 7200 Peach Street. 
 
Atty. Aaron Susmarski, 4036 W. Lake Road, representing the owners of the Imperial Buffet 
explained that the Millcreek Township restaurant was destroyed in a fire, and they are looking 
forward to opening in Summit Township.   
 
Larry Jones, 2540 Laurie Dr. expressed his support for the liquor license transfer. 
 
With no further input, Chairman Welka closed the hearing at 6:03 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Christene S. Yeast 
Municipal Secretary 
9/3/2019 
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